
September Minutes of Tennis Committee Meeting 
 
29 September 2010 
 
The meeting began at 7:05. Present were Ed O’Connor, Leslie O’Connor and Chrystal 
Daulton. 
 
The Tennis Social is scheduled on October 16 from 4 pm – 7 pm at Court #1.  Leslie 
will supply an expense report to recoup costs.  There will be pizza, subs, and chips.  
Flyers will be strategically placed through the neighborhood and the announcement will 
be included in early October email distributions as well as placed on line. 
 
Ed announced 3 members of the Little Rocky Run Tennis team will be competing in the 
USTA Nationals in Palm Springs, CA.  The residents are Sophia Otts, Karen Rice, and 
Leslie O’Connor.  An article will be included in the November News on the Run along 
with accompanying picture(s) provided by Ed. 
 
Research into how other associations handle their tennis programs will be conducted by 
Leslie and Ed.  A questionnaire was presented (attached).  The interim objective will 
be to present the findings of the survey to the Board of Trustees at the October 14, 
2010 meeting.  
 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday, 27 October at 7pm. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:20. 



 



 
 


